
Letters/openday2021 

16 September 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Thank you for an excellent start to the term; students look especially smart and their focus in 
lessons so far must be commended.  Your support in ensuring our students are in uniform and 
wearing it correctly is appreciated. 
 
I am writing to inform you that the school will be starting later, at 10am, for all students on 
Thursday 30 September 2021.  This is to ensure all areas across school are cleaned thoroughly 
following our Open Evening. All students will go straight to their P2 lesson when they arrive where 
they will be registered. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that all other key dates for the school year can 
be found in your child’s planner, in the parent handbook and on the school website.  Every effort 
is made to ensure these dates are accurate. There may be occasions when circumstances 
beyond our control result in changes and we will always inform you of any changes as soon as 
we are able to. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

Mrs C Oakley 
Headteacher 


